[image: Shoreham%20Academy%20Logo]


[bookmark: _GoBack]July 2017

KS3 Art Equipment

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to be able to provide your child with two A4 sketchbooks for use in their art lessons during year 7 and 8.   

In order for us to provide this for your child, we kindly ask for a contribution of £3.50 towards the cost of the purchase.  As this will last them for two years it will be the only contribution we ask for, however if a student loses their book they will be required to pay for a new one.

The Academy no longer accepts cash or cheques and collects all payments electronically, therefore, the payment method for this is via ParentPay.   
You should have received your Parent Pay login details today, however please contact finance@shoreham-academy.org if you require any help.  If this contribution is not listed on your child’s account, please contact the finance department to discuss and arrange for them to be added.

Yours faithfully
[image: ]


Miss Bishop	
KS3 Art Curriculum Leader
Susie.bishop@shoreham-academy.org
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Principal: Jim Coupe

Kingston Lane
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